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20106 Persian Business of the Year

| would like to congratulate Group of Gold Line and its founders, Ata
Moeini and Neda Moeini, for being named as the recipients of the
2016 Persian Business of the Year award.

Your company's accomplishments in the technology and
telecommunication industry are surely a source of great pride and
inspiration to the Persian Canadian community.

The Persian Business Awards are a wonderful way to honour
entrepreneurs in the Persian Canadian community and to celebrate
their outstanding business achievements and their many
contributions to our province. | would like to thank everyone involved
in making this annual event possible.

Congratulations to Group of Gold Line for having been selected to
receive this prestigious award.
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